| oppose house bill 2725 because 95% of new boats are over this weight limit so it would severely impact the boating industry and
could drive business to the ground. Many of the businesses depend on the sale/service of new boats to keep their employees
employed so they can provide for their families. If this bill went into affect it would raise the unemployment rate since company’s are

no longer getting the revenue they once had.



